

City of New Bedford

IN COMMITTEE

June 28, 2018

The Honorable City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on City Property at a Meeting held on Tuesday, June 19, 2018, considered a COMMUNICATION/EMAIL, Council President Morad, submitting copy of a letter received from John E. Williams, from the law firm of Sullivan, Williams and Quintin, relative to Clarks' Cove Development, owners of the Goodyear site, in response to the City of New Bedford's Request for Proposal (RFP) for a proposed New Public Safety Building. (Ref'd 3/8/18) (5/14/18-rpf)

On motion by Councillor Lopes and seconded by Councillor Abreu, the Committee VOTED: To recommend to the City Council to take "No Further Action" on the COMMUNICATION/EMAIL, Council President Morad, submitting copy of a letter received from John E. Williams, from the law firm of Sullivan, Williams and Quintin, relative to Clarks' Cove Development, owners of the Goodyear site, in response to the City of New Bedford's Request for Proposal (RFP) for a proposed New Public Safety Building. This motion passed on a voice vote.

IN COMMITTEE ON CITY PROPERTY

Councillor Naomi R. A. Carney, Chairperson

Maonie K.A. Carney

NRAC: dmb